
 

Delegation of Serbia/Délégation de Serbie  

 

Dear colleagues,  

 

 

With regard to the circular letter CL-4333 from the Director-General of UNESCO, Ms. 

Audrey Azoulay, in which Member States were invited to send their comments and 

observations on the first draft of the Recommendation on Open Science, we would like to 

inform you that the Ministry of Education, Science and Technological Development of the 

Republic of Serbia is in full agreement with presented document.  

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Permanent Delegation of the Republic of Serbia to UNESCO   

 


